
Literacy
We will be retelling the story ‘We’re 
Going on a bear Hunt’.  We will act 

out the story, go on a bear hunt 
around the garden area and 
pretend to be the characters.

We will write invitations to our 
Teddy bears Picnic (date to follow). 
We will learn to write some of the 

letters in our names.
Mathematics

We will record numbers by 
making our own marks or 

writing numerals.
We will compare groups of 
objects and use the words 

‘more’ and ‘fewer’ to describe 
the different amounts. 

We will talk about the number 
that is on our home. 

Communication and Language 
We will be developing our descriptive 

vocabulary as we read the story 
‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’.

We will develop our conversation 
skills by taking turns to speak and 
listening to what others are saying. 

Personal, Social and Emotional
We will welcome our new friends to 

Seals nursery and help them to know 
about our routines. 

We will begin to learn ways in which 
we can be calm when we are feeling 

sad or worried. 
We will try to recognise how the other 

children are feeling.
We will continue to brush our teeth 

every day.  

Physical Development
We will be learning how to hold a pencil 
or pen with a comfortable grip.  We will 
continue to use mark making tools to 

write our names, make books and create 
pictures. 

When we are playing in the early years 
garden we will be playing group games 

such as duck, duck goose. 

Challenge me at home to... 
Notice the number of my house 

and talk about where I live. Is it a 
flat, a bungalow or a house? 
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Understanding the World
We will use our senses to explore. We 

will touch and talk about the texture of 
different materials and use some of 

these to create a Bear Hunt story map. 
We will talk about different kinds of 
houses and find out what they are 

called. We will look at the houses that 
are around us at nursery.

We will use our nursery camera to take 
photographs of our teddy bears. 


